
Enu CHA 
SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

 

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Friday 6th October—Inset day (School closed to children) 

Monday 23rd October—Friday 27th October—Half Term 

Wednesday 20th December—Thursday 4th January—Christmas Holidays 

Friday 9th February—Inset day  (School closed to children) 

Monday 12th —Friday 16th February—Half Term 

Monday 19th February—Inset day (School closed to children) 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

This weeks menu is week 3 

 
BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Willow for fantastic handwriting 

CRANTOCK— Ruby B for super listening skills! 

LAMORNA— Mason for having an excellent attitude towards his 
learning and showing kindness to his peers  

MAENPORTH— Elsie for being resilient 

GODREVY— Edward, for his fantastic writing in English (retelling the 
story of Goldilocks and the three bears)  

PORTHMEOR— Aria for being a curious learner 

PORTHCURNO— Sofia for being a reflective learner and always 
checking her work carefully for any improvements or corrections  

SWANPOOL— Zara M for always being curious and being a very active 
learner 

CADGWITH— Tommy B attitude towards learning (active learner)  

POLZEATH— Alessa for being resourceful and acting in a mature way  

HARLYN— Leo T. We are so impressed by the maturity the Leo has 
brought to the year 5 classroom and how he has just shown an 
amazing can-do attitude to all his learning throughout the week, as 
well as self pride for all he achieves 

PERRANUTHNOE— Charlie for working really hard all week and 
making good choices  

GWENVOR— Henry J for positive relationship with all his peers 

KYNANCE— Sally for excellent effort, especially in writing  
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Starfish 

I made a difference! 

 

LAMORNA “Sparkles” - Josh for being curious in his learning 

 

MAENPORTH “Ocean” - Elliot for being an active learner 

 

GODREVY “Ocean”  - Clayton for being an active learner in maths 

 

PORTHMEOR “Suzie” - Sebastian for being reflective during his gym session 

 

PORTHCURNO “Caroline” - Sofia for being a reflective learner and always check-
ing her work carefully for any improvements or corrections  

 

SWANPOOL “Swimmy” - Zara M for always being curious and being a very active 
learner 

 

CADGWITH “Patrick” - Ava for being reflective 

 

POLZEATH “Jeffrey” - Alessa for being resourceful and acting in a mature way  

 

HARLYN “Patrick” - Eva as she has followed the CARE and made a difference in 
the class since the start of year 5  

 

PERRANUTHNOE “Layla”  - Conner as he showed wonderful maturity all week, re-
ally caring about his classmates, volunteering to help them tidy up  

 

GWENVOR— We will start next week 

 

KYNANCE “Oceana” - Georgia because she has been such a good, caring friend to 
others  
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 

I am writing today’s newsletter on Friday lunchtime in the knowledge 

that in about 3 hours’ time I will no doubt be covered in colourful     

paint - the Colour Run is taking place this afternoon! Thank you in       

advance to all of you who brought in the sponsor money and signed the 

relevant forms to allow your child/ren to take part. I am so pleased that 

the weather played ball and we were able to go ahead with this fun   

raiser as our wonderful PTFA have worked so hard to organise an     

afternoon of excitement.  

 

One child per class will be bringing home their class starfish for making a difference. They 

were in charge of naming their ‘class pet’ and we’ve had some fantastic names such as 

Jeffery and Caroline. I have been very impressed with how active the children have been in 

demonstrating that they CARE. I’ve seen children from KS2 help our new reception         

children at lunch times, pick up coats from the corridors, play with different children on 

the playground and much more.   I look forward to seeing the adventures our 12 little   

starfish will go on.  

 

Thank you to everyone who suggested a name for our care bears so far. We will be voting 

on their names on Wednesday. 

Making a difference doesn’t have to be just in school. Being a positive part of the      

Camborne community is as equally important. I am pleased to announce that one of our 

Year 6 pupils, Nevaeh Ball, has been nominated for a Young Hero award for all of her 

hard work with the youth council and doing litter picks. All of us at Rosemellin are       

extremely proud of this achievement and wish her the best of luck.  

 

 


